

## Ballycullane National School New Ross, Co Wexford. Phone: 051 562542 E-mail: ballycullanens.ias@eircom.net

18/04/2016

Dear Parents.

I want to notify you of some upcoming events.

- ➤ Clothes Collection organised by Parents Association on Monday 25<sup>th</sup> April at 9.20am. You have already received notifications of this and all details are on that note. Your support would be greatly appreciated. You can leave clothes into school between this and then.
- ➤ The school will be closed on Friday 29<sup>th</sup> April to facilitate staff familiarization with a new language curriculum which is to be introduced in the next few years.
- School will also be closed on Monday 2<sup>nd</sup> and Tuesday 3<sup>rd</sup> of May for long weekend.
- ➤ Thursday 5<sup>th</sup> May Bicycle Check. This is facilitated by Green School Travel officer Noeleen Doyle. She will check any bikes/helmets that children bring in. She also hopes to do cycle training lessons with groups of children.
- > Reminder to the *final few*, that swimming money is now *overdue*.

Regards,	
Margaret Furlong Principal	